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I support HB 3075 insofar as it will bring subjective standards for police to arbitrarily 

deny permits to blacks as well as create more victimless crimes to further drive mass 

incarceration of those blacks. The permit system is perfect, especially if it is 

expensive and time consuming, as blacks will be prevented from getting those 

permits. Then you can arrest them for not having permits! You can even arrest 

people for having magazines over the magic number and then induce them to plead 

guilty even though it would be impossible to prove when those magazines were 

actually manufactured. Wonderfully thinking. I applaud Representative Kropf for 

being as racist as I am.  


